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After touring the district at the start of the 2016-2017 school year, it is my pleasure to 
present to the Board of Education a slideshow presentation during the Monday, 
September 19 regular meeting.  

I look forward to sharing some “before” and “after” photos of the Summer 2016 Phase III 
renovations that occurred at Grant Elementary, Hoover Elementary, Randolph 
Elementary, Johnson Upper Elementary, Holmes Middle School and the completion of 
Franklin High School, along with the start of the performing arts center project at 
Stevenson High School. 

We are pleased to share this incredible work, made possible by the 2013 bond issue, 
with the Board of Education and the community.  

Thank you.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


	Livonia Public Schools
	Office of Communications


